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Upcoming events 
Monday 30th September 

Year 4 Bikeability   
CAFOD Club in lunchtime 

Girls’ football in lunchtime 
Year 6 swimming pm 

Lego Club 3.15-4.15pm 
Tuesday 1st October 

Year 3 Open Morning 9.00am 
Open the Book Club in lunchtime 
Read it, Write it, Tell it, LOVE it! 

Workshop all KS2 pupils in school 
Little Movers 3.15-4.15pm 
Wednesday 2nd October 

Y4 Mass in church 10.00am  
Guitar club in lunchtime 

Laudato Si club in lunchtime 
MFL club in lunchtime 
Thursday 3rd October 

Year 5 Open Morning 9.00am 
Choir in lunchtime 
Friday 4th October 

 
Monday 7th October 

CAFOD Club in lunchtime 
Girls’ football in lunchtime 

Year 6 swimming pm 
Lego Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Tuesday 8th October 
Year 2 Open Morning 9.00am 

Open the Book Club in lunchtime 
Little Movers 3.15-4.15pm 

Wednesday 9th October 
Y1 Mass in church 10.00am  

Guitar club in lunchtime 
Laudato Si club in lunchtime 

MFL club in lunchtime 
pm Girls’ football league at 

Hebburn Comp 
Thursday 10th October 

World Mental Health Day 
Choir in lunchtime 

Friday 11th October 
Happy Tank Day! 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our school planters are starting to blossom with new plants, bringing vibrant life to our 
grounds. Watching these seedlings grow, just like our pupils, is truly inspiring! 

Parent Communication Survey 

Thank you for the responses we received for our communication survey. The results showed 
that most responders were happy with the level and variety of communication from school. 
However, most welcomed a weekly rather than fortnightly newsletter, so here you go! 

Open Morning 

Our Open Mornings have been extremely popular so far and hopefully you have found them 
informative and helpful. We have two sessions next week, for Year 3 and Year 5, and you are 
in for a treat! Mrs Morton has used some of the onions that have been grown in our flower 
garden to make delicious onion soup. This will be available to all who attend next week’s 
open morning. 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Well done to Mrs Arthur and some of our Y6 pupils for organising the MacMillan Coffee 
Morning. We raised a lot of money for this worthy cause and will let you know the amount 
next week. Congratulation to Jemma (Thea’s Mam) and Mrs Storey who won the raffle, and 
to all the bingo winners! 

Admissions 

Please see information below regarding how to apply for places in our Nursery and 
Reception. Thank you to those who attended our Open Evening on Wednesday. 

To apply for a place in our Nursery 

 

To apply for a place in Reception 

 

Reading Club 

Our reading club, led by the amazing Mrs Ball, takes place every morning from 8.20am. 
Please feel free to come along and spend a little time reading with your child if you can! 

Take care, 
Mr P Craig (thankful that not too many Sunderland supporters have goaded me this week! 
Headteacher 

 


